
October 23, 2020 was an exciting day for St. Thomas'. It was the “go live” date for our 
solar farm and represents years of planning. The objective for installing the panels was 
to reduce ongoing operating costs and boldly support the Genesis Covenant’s challenge 
to reduce the greenhouse emissions from all facilities by 50%.  

We are off to a terrific start. 

Initial financing for the panels was made possible with donations from approximately a 
dozen parishioners. However, to complete the transfer of ownership of the panels to 
the Church and enable dramatic savings to ongoing electric bills, additional funding is 
needed. We are thrilled to announce the opportunity for our Parish and friends to 
support this effort by dedicating a panel, or panels, to a family member, friend, in 
memoriam, or in your own name. 

The suggested donation is $200 per panel and there is no limit to the number you can 
dedicate. Contributors will be recognized by name only (or as anonymous, if preferred). 

By contributing to this effort at St. Thomas’, our stewardship can collectively be part of 
something lasting and important. Your donation would benefit the environment as well 
as enable vastly reduced electric bills for years to come…a gift to the future generations 
at St. Thomas'.  

Please complete the form below and with payment either place in the offertory bowl on 
Sunday or mail to the Church office (St. Thomas’ Church/SOLAR, 7020 Camp Hill Road, 
Fort Washington, PA 19034). For any additional questions, please contact
solar@stthomaswhitemarsh.org or Tamika Gerhardt at 215-233-3970 ext. 3. 

Stewardship of the Property 
Solar Project “Panel Dedication” Campaign 

Panel Dedication Form
Dedication Name Or Wording : 

Donor Name: 

Contact Information: 

For any questions or additional information, please contact solar@sthomaswhitemarsh.org 

Please Complete and Place in the Offertory Bowl on Sunday or Return to
St. Thomas’ Church/SOLAR

7020 Camp Hill Road Fort Washington, PA 19034
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